
 

 
 
 

25th May 2017 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

HALF TERM BREAK 
 

The half term holidays are almost upon us and I hope that the students in years 7-10 enjoy a 
well-earned rest.    
 
For years 11, 12 & 13 there are still lots of revision classes being held in school during the half 
term week in order to support them through their public examination period.   
 
We return to school on Monday 5th June 2017 at 8.30am however, on Tuesday 6th June 2017 
school will close early for CPD and students will be given private study to work on at home.  
Cardinal Pole staff have been given the opportunity to listen to an outstanding speaker to 
support their continued professional development.  Please see the details below of the timings 
of the day:- 
 
Years 7 - 10      : Dismissal at 1.30pm after lunch. 
 
Year 11                 : If your child does not take Geography, they will be dismissed at 11am 

after their English examination. 
 
For those year 12 and 13 students who do not have any examinations on this day, please note 
that private study will be made available on site for the whole day. 
 
There will be no detentions or extra-curricular events on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 

 
 


